
           BLOOMING BUDS BETHANIA SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL  

 

Dear Parent, 

 

 Hope you are safe & healthy with positive vibes. 

We owe our sincere gratitude for your co-operation in the smooth conduct 

of the assessment. Though we know the pandemic has not left us, the teaching-

learning symphony has to move on. To have this rhythm of eloquence we need to 

share our thoughts as to shoulder the work on our goals. We intend to host Open 

House on 13th November (second Saturday) as it would be feasible for most of you.  

Expecting to follow COVID-19 protocols. 

Thanking You, 

Principal 


